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I strongly oppose HB 3402. Disregarding over a year of public input and testimony to 

shove through a half measure at best is among other things a profound betrayal to 

the residents of this state. The public has been very clear that we need funding for 

city and county streets and essential transit services. Ignoring enormous amounts of 

public process to pass something without any of that at nearly literally the last 

possible moment is not what our elected leaders should be doing. You have a 

mandate from the people of this state to pass a transportation package that ensures 

that vital transportation needs are met. This is not that! 


